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Curriculum and Technology Committee 
Minutes of Monday, December 2, 2024 

 
The Curriculum and Technology Committee of the Hustisford School District Board of Education met on Monday, December 2, 
2024 at 5:00 p.m., in the office conference room at Hustisford High School, 845 South Lake Street, Hustisford, WI 53034 
 
Present:  Heather Cramer, Superintendent; Fred Miller, Technology Director; Steve Weinheimer, Chair; and John Bohonek, Board 
President and Tim Simmons, Member. 
 

AGENDA: 

 

 Technology Update—Mr. Miller—Mr. Miller updated the committee on issues with the phone line billing.  He is working with 

Frontier to get new lines into school which will reduce the costs.  We will be changing to fiber lines and the company will be 

paying for it.  E-Rate has been submitted.  Mr. Miller is working through the website and making updates.  Mr. Miller will be 

working with Mrs. Cramer on Aims Web and the new screener for the district at the elementary level. 

 Legislative Updates regarding Act 20—Mrs. Cramer updated in regards to Act 20.  She provided that not much has changed in 

regards to curriculum funding.  She updated that they are working on the new screener and getting all of our kids in and ready 

to go for the new update.  She also discussed that she talked with Mr. Jagler about dates within Act 20 and some changes that 

would be helpful to districts.   

 Budget Planning Curriculum and Technology—Mrs. Cramer discussed that all purchasing is on hold.  The only purchases 

being made in this area are emergency.  The budget will be monitored and if possible, we will work to get items needed or 

updates done, but we are working to keep things very tight this year. 

 School Report Cards—Mrs. Cramer provided copies of the district report cards.  A presentation will be done at a future 

meeting. 

 Potential Referendum Discussion—The committee discussed how many questions, dollar amounts, and potential wording of 

questions.   

 


